
 

Headteacher 
Wotton House International 
School 
Wotton House 
Horton Road 
Gloucester GL1 3PT 

Dear Headteacher  
  
Wotton House International School  

I refer to the inspection of your school by Ofsted on 12 November 2019. 

I am pleased to note that the school has met all of the regulatory standards and I confirm 
that there is no further action required of the school by this Department. 

Ofsted/The School Inspection Service – delete as appropriate) will inspect your school 
again in due course according to their regular cycle of inspections. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Curtis Craggs  
Independent Education and Boarding Team 

Bishopsgate House 
Feethams 
Darlington 
DL1 5QE 

Direct Line: 01325 340718 
registration.enquiries@education.gov.uk 
Our ref: 916/6006 
Date: 12 December 2019 
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